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July 13, 2008
Dear Friends of Let’s Go Ministries:
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I’m writing this as Jennifer & I are flying back from Kenya. We were there in partnership with The God’s Story Project (Hemet, CA) and Lord’s Army Ministries (Gongoni, Kenya) for 3 days of evangelism and 3 days of pastoral training and sanitation & hygiene training.  Our mission there was the fulfillment of a desire the Lord gave me to return to Gongoni after an SBC/IMB trip I took there with Champion Forest Baptist Church back in July of 1999.  It was particularly special for me to preach at Imani (Faith) Baptist Church.  Imani is a church I helped plant with Pastor Paul Karani during my first trip.  The church, baptistry and water tank were all partially funded by gifts received from The Well single adult class that I taught for years at CFBC.  Imani has since gone on to plant another thriving fellowship, Upendo (Love) Baptist Church in the Magarini Baptist Association.
The following statistics represent the details of our collective evangelistic activities during our trip and were provided by Lord’s Army Ministries…

· 8 school assemblies

· 6 church services

· 3 open air meetings

· 2 video showings (The God’s Story Project and the Jesus Film)
· 1867 total decisions for Christ
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We are praising God for what He did!!  Only the Lord knows how many true and sincere converts there were, but if at least one soul was converted, it was well worth our investment.  Our deep gratitude goes to Pastor Karani and Lord’s Army Ministries for working in advance to see that doors were opened for the gospel!  We also want to thank Bramuel Musya and Richard Embwaga of The God’s Story Project in leading 18 pastors in Simply the Story training.  The pastors now have another “tool” in their belt to communicate Biblical truth to oral learners!
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to Kenya I began reading the integrative project/research papers that were completed by the certificate-level students in this past semester’s Perspectives on the World Christian Movement class. The 3 projects included 2 papers on strategies to reach Iranian Kurds and Turkish Kurds, as well as an interview with an Iranian student from the University of Houston.  This was the first opportunity I had to thoroughly review these papers since the semester ended.  I am so glad that I finally did.  Many of you know that I have been praying and seeking the Lord about whether to continue beyond the original 5 year commitment I made to be a Perspectives coordinator.  I was so inspired by what the students had written and their comprehension of God’s plan for all peoples that it has motivated me to continue coordinating future classes.  I want to specifically thank Jim, Thomas & Kimberly, and Keith for the encouragement I received from your work.  God used it in a special way to show me that the investment Jennifer & I have made in this course is truly making a difference!
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During the first week of June, Charles Cross, Jennifer & I attended the Passion World Tour stop in Paris.  It was an amazing night of worship with close to a thousand students in attendance.  It was such a blessing to see this event take place because, to us, it represents the extension of the investments Let’s Go Ministries made in two other historic gatherings of Christian French youth at Pentecost 2000 and 2007.  Seeds are definitely being planted, watered and nurtured in preparing the next generation for leadership in the French church.  Join us in praying that the ripples from this event will be significant!
Finally, over the next few months I will be praying through the projects, trips and activities that LGM should be involved in during 2009.  I will meet with the LGM Board of Directors during the first weekend in October to discuss and review proposals for their approval.  Please pray for us that we would have the wisdom that we will need to appropriately prioritize the strategic investments that LGM can make in the work of the kingdom.

Until All Peoples Worship Him,  
Roger A. Javens
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